M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
June 4, 2019
RE:
Change Order #5 – Bid Package #2 – Ignite Renovation

BG #17-279


There are six changes to the above project.


Proposal #58 – Additional lighting controls were added to the second floor areas which were revised by previous change order.  This work was an increase in scope since it’s more economical to do it now while the contractor is on site.  Originally the second floor was going to be another phase.  ADD $5,137


Proposal #59 – Relocation of existing gas meter due to the increased load and Duke Energy wanting it to have more clearance.  We assumed the existing meter was grandfathered in but Duke required its replacement.  ADD $5,858

Proposal #61R – Add marker board paint to accent walls in all of the study rooms per Owner.  This allows the entire board to be a writable surface.  ADD $10,741


Proposal #62 – Add electric in MDF Room per the owners technology department to supply emergency power to the data rack and other receptacles for convenience.  ADD $1,521


Proposal #63 – Add electric in MDF Room to supply emergency power to the data rack and other receptacles.  ADD $888


Proposal #72 – Ductwork required additional offsets and routing to fit within the structure that was discovered to be different than shown in the original plans.  ADD $5,714


Total amount for this change order is $29,859.00

I recommend the board approve the Change Order #5  as presented.
